
                       Gck news 
6 May 2013 

Dear parents and Caregivers 
 

Welcome back after the holidays and we do hope that everyone had a great and relaxing 

holiday. The weather certainly has been wonderful! We welcome Will who started Kindy 

this term. 

 
 

Housekeeping 

Please remember named spare clothes as we change the children when they get wet with 

the water play.  Please also name all bags and lunch boxes as there are so many that are 

similar. Please also note our food policy which advises parents that no nuts or eggs are 

allowed at Kindy due to the allergies.  

 

A few dates to diarise: 

PJ day – 20 and 21 May. On that day the children may wish to wear their PJ’s, gowns and 

slippers to Kindy. Please also supply ‘normal’ Kindy clothes for the children to change into 

if they are outside and in the sand pit.  

Fire drill – 23 May and 24 May 

Earthquake drill – week of 10 June 

Family evening – 21 June from 5:30pm -7:30pm 

Parent’s morning tea – 14 June from 10.30am 

Queen’s Birthday weekend – Kindy closed on Monday 3 June 

End of term 2 -12 July 

Term 3 starts on 29 July. 

 

Our family evening will be held on Friday 21 June from 5.30pm -7pm. All families are 

welcome. Bring a plate of food to share and come and meet the other families.  

 

 

We look forward to a great term. 
 

Corinne, Belinda, Rachel and Catherine. 


